

ACADEMIC AFFAIRS Office of the Provost 777 Glades Road, AD10-309

www.fau.edu/provost

Bret Danilon

MEMORANDUM

TO:

College Deans

FROM:

UNIVERSITY

Bret Danilowicz, Provost and Vice President,

Academic Affairs

DATE:

February 8, 2022

SUBJECT:

Revised Guidelines for Course Section Enrollments - Fall, Spring and Summer

(supersedes all previous memoranda)

To ensure we are acting as responsible stewards of state resources, and consistent with past practices the Division of Academic Affairs revised the guidelines for schedulers throughout the

